

Isaac Newton Primary School

Headteacher: Mr C Heathcote

Dysart Road
thcote Grantham
NG31 7DG
01476 568616
enquiries@isaacnewton-cit.co.uk
www.isaacnewton-cit.co.uk

7th December 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Firstly, I would like to thank you for all your support since we returned to school in September. I know that things at school have been different and we really appreciate your flexibility in helping to keep our school community happy and safe.

Now we are nearing the end of term (and the year 2020), I would love to give our staff (teachers, teaching assistants, admin team, midday supervisors, volunteers, cleaning staff and school leaders) a little boost and a thank you for all their hard work and dedication this year. I would like to give parents the opportunity to share a positive message of support or thanks. It could be a message to a person or group of people or even the whole team. I will take these comments and surprise staff at the end of term! I am sure they will be really touched by any messages received.

To take part, please <u>CLICK HERE</u> or type the following link into your browser <u>https://bit.ly/cit-xmas</u> (it should only take 2 minutes to complete).

Please submit your messages by Friday 11th December 2020.

Thank you so much

Chris Lincoln

Communications and Marketing

Community Inclusive Trust











